
 

 

 
October 20, 2021 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Please let this letter serve as confirmation that Connections Education 
Center’s Articles of Incorporation and Bylaws are legally compliant, 
including with the Sunshine Law. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
        
       Debra A. Johnson, M. Ed 
       Principal / Executive Director 


